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October 27, 2004
Twenty-nine members and guests gathered at the Dungeness Golf & Country Club Restaurant in Sequim for a Dining Out. We regret that several were unable to attend due to last minute changes.
As is our custom, we began with a Toast to the Flag, delivered by Br. Fred Johnson.  President John Jones opened the chapter meeting with Br. Franklin Benson attending the Bible. We remain solvent and the treasury stands at $789.42 with accounts payable and receivable outstanding.
Committee reports were received amid an atmosphere of cheer and good will as we engaged in friendly banter. We welcomed Marion Windell as our newest MIP, announced two MIP conversions, and welcomed four new SEM 3-6-5 life members. Several toasts were made and acknowledged.

The president accepted the resignation from our Secretary-Treasurer and Adjutant S. Steve Seteroff and Appointed Clarence Johnson to serve out the remainder of the term. Fred Johnson as Camp Commander appointed him to serve concurrently as Camp Adjutant. Br. Clarence Johnson, accepted the appointments, and was installed by our Area Representative, Wayne Smith.
Following announcements, door prizes were awarded and the raffle raised $100 to assist in our activities.  Thank you to all who participated. Although all fines were waived, Brother Vice turned $57 into the treasury.
Br. Steve Seteroff honored our closing custom by delivering the Old Glory monologue. Following which, the meeting was closed by President John Jones with Br. Franklin Benson attending the Bible, 

Our next meeting will be at Noon on Wednesday, November 17, 2004 at the Paradise Restaurant in Sequim. Please note that in compliance with our by-laws, and to not interfere with the holidays, our November and December meetings will be on the Third Wednesday of the month.  
We broke formality and many of the brethren and guests engaged in dialogue and camaraderie before viewing the eclipse of the moon, in progress, and proceeding on our usual pursuits. 
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